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I vehemently oppose making in person voting on Election Day the standard. Oregon 

has had a mail in ballot system that has been proven effective!  This measure is a 

blatant effort to make voting harder for those that cannot easily get to the polls to cast 

their ballot!  Once again, I OPPOSE this measure! 


